Alabames Power Company
40 Inverness Center Parkway
Post Ottice Box 1295
Birmingham Alabama 3520
Telephone 205 B68-5581

w. G. Hairston, Hi 2 h
Senior Vice Presigen!
N.;.-: lear Operations Alaban‘la Powe

September 13, the southern edectric systermn

Docket Nos. 50-348
50-364

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C., 20555

Gentlemen:

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant
Response to the Notice of Violation Cited In
Report Numbers 50-348/90-19 and 50-364,/90-19
Resulting from the July 11-13, 1990 NRC Inspection

The attachment to this letter refers to the violation cited in the above
referenced inspection reports and is being submitted in accordance with

10 CFR 2.201. It should be noted that the corrective steps that will be
taken to avoid further violations were discussed with and agreed upon by the
NRC Region II and NRR staff in a telecon on August 22, 1990.

1 affirm that the attached response is true and complete to the best of my
knowledge, information, and belief. The information contained in this

letter is not considered to be of a proprietary nature but is considered as
Safeguards Information.

Respectfully submitted,
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W. G. Hairston, III
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Attachment
cc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter

Mr. S. T. Hoffman
Mr. G. F., Maxwell




